## HESS GRADES K-6: MELVIN ROBERTS, TEACHER

Do you have the talent to be the next Bobby Fisher? Interested in a chess partner or just looking for an alternative to hours in front of the TV? If your answer is yes, this class is for you. Mr. Roberts and the 'Young Knights Chess Mentor Program' was a great hit this summer in Oakland. He will be teaching along with some past Crocker Graduates now in there teens. Build discipline and thinking skills for higher education, while having fun. Upon the completion of this class student will be given the opportunity to join the United States Chess federation and compete for prizes!!

## Wednesdays at 3:15 in the library

FEE: \$40.00 (Check to 'Young Knights Chess Mentor Program') CONTACT: Melvin Roberts 839-6458 or 238-3791

## FALL '96 BEFORE & AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAM

Dear Crocker Parents and Students:

Here is your detailed schedule for this FALL's 1996 Before and After School Classes sponsored by the Crocker PTA. There are fewer class offerings than usual this session. The reconfiguration of our lower grade classes has eliminated some of the rooms once available to use for classes. We've tried to retain as many classes as possible and we'll try to add more in the future as space becomes available. Registration is due for this session on September 19.

This fall's session will start on September 23, and end the week of November 11\* (there are a few exceptions to the end date, due to make up days with class teachers). Classes range from languages and art to fitness and clowning. Many of the classes are repeats of old favorites.

To avoid confusion about class schedules, sign up procedures etc., please be sure to read the "Key Information" section. For information about a particular class, please contact the person listed as the class contact.

To insure that the entire program runs smoothly, please review the general program guidelines. We want to underscore the necessity for every parent to assure that his/her child will be picked up on time after a class or has other prearranged transportation plans. We also want to emphasize that this is PTA-sponsored and not the responsibility of the principal to administer.

We hope you will find a class or two that will tickle your imagination and match your schedule! Join us, won't you?

Sincerely,

Jan Lozito